
 

 

 

 

 
On Monday, December 19, 2011, Space Aliens Grill & Bar is 
happy to support the Alzheimer’s Association. Money raised 
during this fundraiser will be used to help support vital 
programs and services including education for families and 
professional care partners, our 24/7 information helpline, 
support groups, advocacy for quality dementia care, and 
our national research program.   
 
Please bring a copy of this letter to Space Aliens Grill & Bar, 
during normal business hours, on the above date, and 20% 
of your total purchase will be donated to this worthy cause.   
 
Please present this letter to your server at the end of your 
meal so we can make sure your organization receives 
proper credit.  Requests for credit on meals without this 
letter cannot be honored.  
 
 
   ‘Space Aliens Helping Earthlings’ is an organization started by 

Space Aliens Grill & Bar to help support local teams, charities, 

and community projects.  If your nonprofit group is interested in 

a fundraising event, please contact the manager of your local 

Space Aliens Grill & Bar. 

 
 

 

*Coupons or any other discount programs are not valid during this event.  
Distribution of copies of this letter on Space Aliens Grill & Bar property is 
not allowed.                      


